
 

 

Dear Customers 

 

Holiday Notice 

 

The end of the year is coming closer. Looking back, we had very 

happy time this year. 

We will have year-end holiday from Dec 29-Jan 3. 

 

Please take care of your health and have a happy new year. 

We greatly appreciate you for your kind support and continuous help 

always. 

 

Wish you all the best this holiday and throughout the coming year. 

 

 

Best Regards, 

Knot Global Holdings Co., Ltd. 

C.E.O Takamitsu Matsuzawa 

 

  


